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VOLUNTARY ANNOUNCEMENT

REMOVAL OF SENIOR MANAGEMENT

Reference is made to the announcements of the Company dated 12 September 2023 (the

‘‘Announcement’’) in relation to the appointment of Mr. XIANG WEN WEI as senior

management of the Company. Unless otherwise stated, all the capitalised terms used herein

shall have the same meaning as those adopted in the Announcement.

REMOVAL OF SENIOR MANAGEMENT

On 13 November 2023, the Company has terminated the employment of Mr. XIANG WEN

WEI who was the marketing manager and senior management of the Company. The

Company takes the view that the management style and business philosophy of Mr. XIANG

is not compatible with the business culture and future development of the Company.

The Directors consider that the removal of senior management will not have any material

adverse impact to the business or financial position of the Group.
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